
Joint	Communiqué	#	96	
	

Havana,	Cuba,	September	2,	2016	
	

The	National	Government	and	 the	FARC	–	EP	hereby	 inform	 the	public	opinion	 that	 this	 the	
departure	process	of	the	minors	in	the	camps	of	the	FARC	–	EP	will	start	this	coming	September	
10,	in	development	of	the	agreement	adopted	at	the	Dialogue	Table	this	past	May	15,	2016.	
	
The	minors	will	 be	 received	 by	 the	United	Nations	 International	 Children’s	 Emergency	 Fund	
(UNICEF),	which	will	 transfer	 the	minors	 to	 the	 temporary	 reception	centers	where	 they	will	
reside	until	the	competent	institutions	decide	the	places	where	the	reincorporation	and	social	
inclusion	process	will	take	place.	
	
All	the	phases	of	this	process	will	be	carried	out	in	strict	observance	of	the	superior	interests	of	
the	boys,	girls	and	adolescents.	


